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As a lifelong Oregonian, I voted for our mail in only ballots. There is absolutely no 

reason to change this as our elections have been proven numerous times to be safe 

and accurate. Being able to vote at our convenience helps our citizens to get their 

ballots filled out and mailed on time. Voting in person was time consuming, 

inconvenient and made me late to work. Please do not allow this bill to pass as it is 

completely unnecessary! 


